The National Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors

S. F. HARRISON, Executive Director

D. R. GALLUP, Chairman Springfield, Illinois

J. T. CROSBY, 1st Vice Chm. Little Rock, Arkansas

B...L. WHITLEY, 2nd Vice Chm. Raleigh, North Carolina 1055 CRUPPER AVENUE COLUMBUS, OHIO 43229 Phone 614-888-8320 Telex 246-625

1919 62 nd 1981

March 20, 1981

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

H. BARON State of Minneson

R K. BLOSCH State of Utah

R A YEO
Province of Nova Scotia

H S MAUK, Past Chairman Wilmington, Delaware

Jan Webjorn Rydsvagen 246A:32 S-58248 LINKOPING Sweden

SUBJECT: Compact Flanges

Dear Mr. Webjorn:

Please be advised that the National Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors does not review and comment on engineering design.

In order for this flange design to be acceptable to an Authorized Inspector, the flanged connection would be required to be acceptable to the American Society of Mechanical Engineers. We suggest you forward these documents to the Secretary, Mr. G. M. Eisenberg, of the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel Committee for evaluation by the appropriate committee.

Very truly yours,

S. F. Harrison Executive Director

SFH/lmj

Enc.

cc: G. M. Eisenberg, ASME